
From: Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 3:13 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD 
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Ryan Mann <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Jim Amos <jamos@blm.gov>; McSpadden, Wes <Wes_McSpadden@xtoenergy.com>; Sanders, 
Toady <Toady_Sanders@xtoenergy.com>; Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Foust, Bryan 
<Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Initial/Final C-141 - Remuda North 31 State pad (API 30-015-44414 Remuda N 31 St 123H) 
1-21-19 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Attached is the initial and final C-141 detailing the release and containment inspection at the referenced 
facility.  Also within, just below, are photographs of the containment.  Please contact us with any 
questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Amy C. Ruth 

Delaware Basin Division 
Environmental Coordinator 
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380 

 
This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure 
under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized 
disclosure, copying, distribution or action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited. 
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From: Ruth, Amy  

Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 1:25 PM 

To: Mike Bratcher; Rob Hamlet; Ryan Mann 
Cc: Jim Amos; McSpadden, Wes; Sanders, Toady; Littrell, Kyle; Foust, Bryan 

Subject: Containment Inspection - Remuda North 31 State pad (API 30-015-44414 Remuda N 31 St 
123H) 1-21-19 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 



This is sent as 48-hour notification that we are scheduled to inspect this lined temporary containment 
on Monday 2/4/2019 at 9 am.  An immediate release notification was not previously emailed for this 
event (1/21/2019) as the release was not greater than 25 barrels in volume.  Please call us with any 
questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 
Approximate coordinates of pad: 
32.259692 N 
-103.921883 W 
 
Thanks, 
 

Amy C. Ruth 

Delaware Basin Division 
Environmental Coordinator 
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380 

 
This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure 
under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized 
disclosure, copying, distribution or action on/of the contents of this document is prohibited. 
 
 


